Dear Member,

Your support of the AMYA plays a vital role in our effort to provide enhanced services to those who enjoy our sport/hobby. I hope the year ahead will find you at the pond often and that you have the opportunity to share your passion with others. Our boats are like magnets, and by drawing a novice to our sport/hobby, can lead to finding new friends. *Model Yachting* magazine continues to be the leader in publications dealing with R/C Sailing. Your membership helps us to continue to produce an exceptional magazine. The staff of MY are a dedicated group that spend many hours making sure that you get the best and on time! Thank you for your membership. Please take a friend to the pond. I hope to see you there.

Membership expiration date

is the year shown on the card

Sincerely,

Chuck Millican

President

www.theAMYA.org

Here is your dues card for the year indicated. Please detach the card and carry it with you to all regattas.

